
                                           Chapter Six AA 

                  Mundijong’s 10th Anniversary 

  

                        
 
You would have heard that next year it is the 10th year Anniversary of the 
Chapter Six Mundijong Group which is on the 4th Saturday of March the 22nd. 
We would like to get in early to give members plenty of time to organise if they 
would like to make the ride and or journey across the paddock. Wendy, who is 
now our T-shirt printer has produced a 10th year special edition T-shirt. 
 
We would like to really make it a celebration of Chapter Six and its origins here 
in WA. There will of course be a Ride and food and fellowship at the 
Anniversary meeting and some of us here are welcoming members who make 
the trip with accommodation at our homes.  
Ron E, Dave Dero and Kickstart Mick have committed to making the Run so 
why not join them if you can. 
                                                                                     
In Fellowship Mundijong AA Chapter Six                                    
                                                                         

                                                                                

 


